Vice Chancellor's Message

Dear Members of UTU Family

With great pleasure and enthusiasm, I welcome all the students, faculty, officers, and staff members to the new academic session 2024-25. I hope this academic session will be stimulating, eventful, and rewarding for each of the members of VMSB Uttarakhand Technical University (UTU) family. On behalf of the University, I congratulate the newly admitted students for embarking upon their transformational journey and call upon them to exploit all possible opportunities for growing into a competent professional and worthy human being.



I feel pride in sharing that starting from session 2022-23, the University has been constantly endeavouring to offer the best of the NEP 2020 compliant teaching-learning-assessment framework through its affiliated and campus institutions across the state of Uttarakhand. With the active participation of most of the stakeholders, it has been possible to adhere to the academic calendar, bringing the majority of the students to the classroom and laboratory activities, holding examinations with utmost purity, and ensuring complete transparency in the evaluation and result processing for the overall improvement in the education offered by this university. I am grateful to all stakeholders for their active participation in the ongoing transformations in the University in its journey to achieve excellence with accountability. Undoubtedly, there are a lot of gaps in the system, but the beginning of change has started delivering well concerning academic excellence, inclusivity, and innovations. I am confident that the perseverance and commitment of all members of the UTU community in taking the new academic framework forward will usher the University to a sought-after destination for technical and professional education.

At the commencement of this academic session, the students and teachers must reaffirm their resolve to put in sincere efforts in the pursuit of knowledge and discovery for their growth. Simultaneously, institutional governance should also strive hard to make the academic activities meaningful and carry out them with the highest integrity and ethical standards. The conduction of worthwhile classes by teachers in theory and laboratory subjects and the wholehearted participation of students in them should be at the top of the agenda for every institution to survive and thrive. It goes without saying that in the present dynamic world, the non-performing individuals/institutions will meet their fate. Therefore, the participation of all institutions, students, faculty and staff members in the pious efforts of the University to ameliorate the academic processes from the core is inevitable. Please set your goals and get actively involved in scholarly activities and exploit all learning opportunities for personal and professional growth.

With best wishes for grand success ahead!

Prof. Onkar Singh

Vice Chancellor, VMSB Uttarakhand Technical University, Dehradun, (Uttarakhand) INDIA Date: 6th August 2024